
We are glad to inform you that Ms.R.Mathushree from Kongu Engineering
College has successfully completed her internship at ASTRO Research Society
from 13th June 2021 - 15th August 2021.

During her internship, She was exposed to the various activities in Space Food
Research and Product Development.

We found her extremely inquisitive and hard working. She was very much
interested to learn the functions of our core division and also willing to put her
best efforts and get into the depth of the subject to understand it better.

Her association with us was very fruitful and we wish her all the best in her
future endeavours.
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